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STUDENTS JUNE 20, 1988 
CLASS GIFTS TO SCHOOLS  
 
 
 
Gifts which will heighten the educational experience of students or which will duplicate existing 
facilities and equipment to accelerate attainment of particular educational goals will be 
considered appropriate and acceptable. 
 
Any class who desires to present a gift to the district will consult with and have the approval of 
the building principal and the superintendent or designee. 
 
Graduation tradition has often included the presentation of a legacy gift to the school from the 
graduating class of students.  Class gifts are to receive prior approval from the building-level 
student government and the building administration. 

 


